
Cemetery Board Meeting 

April 61h, 2023 

5:00P.M. 

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Valentine Midland Newspaper. 

Notice of meeting was given. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law. 

Board Members in Attendance: Brown, Cardinal, Joseph, Rhodes and Snell, none absent. 

Meeting was called to order at 5:11 P.M. 

Minutes from the March 2"d, 2023 meeting were read and approved with one clarification. Board 

members in attendance were Snell, Brown, Cardinal and Joseph, Rhodes was absent. Approval with this 

clarification and the prior month's minutes were Joseph first, seconded by Cardinal. 

Old Business: Cemetery fence has been repaired and the bill presented to the City Clerk for payment. 

Joseph and Brown will meet to discuss which trees need removed or trimmed. 

New Business: Clean-up scheduled for April 22"d, weather permitting. The letter from Mrs. Marple was 

addressed with regards to planters and perineal bulbs being planted and the decision was that due to 

mowing and clean-up it would not be feasible. 

Flags will be placed for the location of trashcans and the city will be notified. 

Bid was received from Kirk Barnes for 75 ton at $25.00 per ton of crushed cement to be laid for parking 

in front of the Columbarium. Vote was had with Snell voting in favor, seconded by Brown. All members in 

agreement. 

With there being no further business the Meeting adjourned at 5:42 P.M. 


